
I am writing my opposition to HB3063 removing non medical vaccine exemptions for children in public 
schools.  
 
I do not believe it is the governments job to intervene with parents person medical choices for the 
children. Even though the media likes to sensationalize a small few reasons for not vaccinating, there are 
many reasons why parents choose to not vaccinate their children. Parents do not take these decisions 
lightly.  
 
Please do not pass this measure.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Ashley Butcher  
 


